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Sacramento WILC Chocolate Tasting Event

Event

Future Date & Location TBD

6.14.18


Thank you for your interest in attending Fisher Phillips’ chocolate tasting WILC event. Due to

unforeseen circumstances, this event has been postponed until fall 2018. Please watch your

inbox for an invitation with the new event date. Questions? Contact Jennifer Barry-Smith at

jbarry-smith@fisherphillips.com / 916.210.0410

Fisher Phillips Women’s Initiative & Leadership Council (WILC) cordially invites you to a tasting at

Ginger Elizabeth Chocolates' workshop in West Sacramento. Compare and explore the nuances of

different milk and dark of chocolates from Brown Sugar White Chocolate to 100% Bittersweet

Couverture. You’ll leave with a greater appreciation of the cacao bean as well as a box of Ginger

Elizabeth bonbons.

Fisher Phillips is proud to support the nonprofit WEAVE by collecting wish list items for donation at

the event. Guests will receive a raffle ticket for each item donated. A prize drawing will be held at the

end of the evening.
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